
From: Matthew Di Maggio  

Sent: Tuesday, 31 July 2018 11:14 AM 

To: Lisa Foley  

Cc: Sylvia Hrovatin; Myfanwy McNally  

Subject: Withdrawal of objections to DA046/2018 and DA047/2018  

 

Dear Ms. Foley, 

 

Please see the below request from the objector’s (AREF) representative, requesting the withdrawal 

of their current objections. 

 

The objections were lodged by Anthony Rowan on behalf of AREF in relation to DA/46/2018 and 

DA/47/2018 dated 1 June 2018 and 24 July 2018. 

 

Council suggests the memo provided by Council yesterday requires removal from the SCCPP public 

website. 

 

Please let me know if you require anything further. 

 

Regards, 

 

Matthew Di Maggio 

Development Assessment Officer  |  City Significant Development 
City of Parramatta 
126 Church Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

PO Box 32, Parramatta, NSW 2124 

cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 

  

  

  

 

Think before you print! Help save our environment.  

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information 
and is intended only to be read or used by the addressee(s). If you have received this email in error, 
please notify the sender by return email, delete this email and destroy any copy. Any use, distribution, 
disclosure or copying of this email by a person who is not the intended recipient is not authorised. 
Views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of 
City of Parramatta Council. City of Parramatta Council assumes no liability for any loss, damage or 
other consequence which may arise from opening or using an email or attachment. 
 


